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Charleston County, SCDOT to Host Highway 78 Corridor Improvements Project 
Public Meeting 
 
Charleston County Public Works officials, in partnership with the South Carolina Department of Transportation, will host a 
public meeting to provide updates on the Highway 78 Corridor Improvements Project on Wednesday, May 8, 2024, from 5 
to 7 p.m. at Cypress Hall in Wannamaker Park, located at 888 University Boulevard in North Charleston. 
 
The project includes a series of proposed improvements to Highway 78 from Rivers Avenue (US 52) to Berlin G. Myers 
Parkway (SC 165) designed to improve capacity, provide safe opportunities for bicyclists and pedestrians, and reduce 
congestion at key intersections.  
 
During the drop-in style meeting, staff will present the results of recent traffic studies, introduce preliminary alternatives, 
and gather feedback from citizens. 
 
Those who are unable to attend in-person can access the meeting materials through June 7, 2024, at hwy78corridor.com.  
 
Residents can also submit comments via the Public Involvement page on the project website or by emailing the project 
team at info@hwy78corridor.com. 
 

----------- 
 

In keeping with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), those needing assistance should contact Charleston County at 
(843) 202-6917 during regular business hours. 

 
 

For more information on Charleston County Government news and services, please visit www.charlestoncounty.org. 
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